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November 19, 2024

TO: Rio Dell City Council
FROM: Kyle Knopp, City Manager

SUBJECT:  Appoint Ad Hoc Committee of Councilmembers Woodall and Carter on the
Subject of the Davis Street Park and Rio Dell School District.

IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE CITY COUNCIL:

Appoint Councilmembers Woodall and Carter to Ad Hoc Committee on the subject of the Davis
Street Park and Rio Dell School District; or

Appoint other members or otherwise provide direction to staff.

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION

Councilmembers Carter and Woodall have been attending recent meetings of the Rio Dell
School District and the topic of a new plan for the Davis Street Park has gained attention.
The Davis Street Park is currently owned by the School District who may be interested in
the surplus or selling of the property for future community use as a more formal public
park facility.

This appointment will formalize the City team to work with the District’s Ad Hoc on the
subject.
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